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Welcome Students!

Dear CEE Students, 

Welcome Back to UNH - In whatever mode you are here!
Your classes and campus may look different but our goal to provide you with a top-notch
civil and environmental engineering education remains the same.  Your faculty, instructors
and teaching assistants are available to help you via ZOOM and limited face-to-face
interactions.  Please check your CANVAS sites for each of your courses daily for content
delivery, office hours and assignment submissions information and updates. Every Monday,
you will receive a CEE Weekly Newsletter via email and as an announcement (as this)  that
will include weekly events, announcements, spotlights and other department happenings.
Have a great 1st week of classes!

Be Well, 
Professor Bell



IMPORTANT DATES: 

Monday, August 31 - Durham Classes Begin!
Tuesday, September 1 - Summer Graduation Date (no ceremony)
Monday, September 7 - Labor Day - University Holiday - Closed
Tuesday, September 8 - Graduate web registration ends at 4:30 p.m.
(*except Grad 800, 900 and Dept 999 which continues thru 4:30 p.m.
on September 14th.  Last day for Graduate students to register (for
first class) without $25 late fee.
Friday, September 11 - Last day to withdraw, to drop to part-time or
reduce part-time course load and qualify for 100% tuition refund.
Friday, September 18 - Last day for Graduate students to register for
GRAD 800, 900 and Dept 899, 999 and pay without having degree
status discontinued.

https://www.unh.edu/registrar

PLEASE REFER TO THE REGISTRAR'S CALENDAR FOR MORE
INFORMATION

SEMINARS & EVENTS

September 25th - Dr. Tracey Corley, Mass Inc.

 

October 9th - Daniel Faber, Northeastern University

CEE SOCIAL JUSTICE SEMINAR SERIES:

MORE INFO TO COME!!!
Zoom Link:  https://unh.zoom.us/j/96679799204 



IN THE SPOTLIGHT!

General Questions? Email unh.cee@unh.edu
Graduate Student Related Questions? cee.graduate@unh.edu

We are here to help you!
Michelle Mancini, 8:00 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., michelle.mancini@unh.edu

Maddy Wasiewski, 7:30 a.m. - 4:00 p.m., maddy.wasiewski@unh.edu
Kristen Parenteau, 8:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m., kristen.parenteau@unh.edu

Chair, Dr. Erin Bell - Erin.Bell@unh.edu, 862-3850

Tucker misses you all!
He has been busy since

lockdown taking care of his
family.  He has turned into quite

the frisbie catcher, enjoys
helping Dad water the plants &

digging in the garden. 
Tucker hopes to be back later in

the semester.

Congratulations to Darline Balen, recent graduate,
she received 2nd place Master's Thesis 
2020 AWWA Achievement Award!

For Covid updates, please visit https://www.unh.edu/coronavirus#news

Visit our website: https://ceps.unh.edu/civil-environmental-engineering

Contact Us

https://seagrant.unh.edu/news/graduate-student-feature-tracking-emerging-contaminants-in-nh

